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Dear Neighbors: HAPPY HOLIDAYS! We know that this is a busy time for 
everyone, but there are a few year-end items and events that we wanted to 
bring to your attention. 

DISTRICT 7 RAFFLE 
You should have received a postcard entry form/invitation to our annual raffle 
for FREE Rose Parade tickets and the right to purchase ROSE BOWL tickets. 

The event will be held this year at POLYTECHNIC SCHOOL’s Gosney 
Auditorium at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 8th. Even if you’re not 
interested in the tickets, please come and meet some neighbors. I will update 
everyone (BRIEFLY) on important issues. 

REDISTRICTING MEETING 
The City is undertaking the once-per-decade redistricting of Council Districts 
to respond to new census data. To learn how this will impact our District and 
the rest of Pasadena, please come to the workshop at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, 
December 10

th at Caltech’s Cahill Auditorium at 1216 East California 
Boulevard.  Alternative maps will be presented and explained. 
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CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 

We have an immediate need for a District 7 Representative to serve on the 
Accessibility/Disability Commission. If you are interested, please fill out an 
application as soon as possible. If you might be interested serving on other 
commissions in the future, I will gladly take an application now and call on you 
at a later date as openings arise. 

CRIME 
Unhappily, residential burglaries are increasing in our neighborhood and city-
wide. This is related both to the economy and the season. For up to date 
information you can go to the Crime Statistics link to the left. Most 
importantly, the Police Department urges everyone to use common sense; 
don’t leave packages in your car; lock your doors; if you have a burglar alarm – 
use it and most important, call the Police non-emergency number, (626) 744-
4501 if you see someone in your neighborhood who seems not to belong. 

Contact Us: 

ttornek@ 
cityofpasadena.net 

pthyret@ 
cityofpasadena.net 
(626) 441-4802 

NEIGHBORHOOD COFFEES 
If any of you would like to host a coffee for your neighbors to discuss a specific 
issue, or to discuss City issues in general, please contact us and we’ll be happy 
to attend. 

Again – Happy Holidays. 
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